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OHIO TURNPIKE COMMISSION 
 

Resolution Awarding a Contract 
for Maintenance Services for the Commission’s 

Telecommunications System, Toll Information System  
and Toll Lane Equipment 

 
  
   
 WHEREAS,  on March 31, 1999, the Commission issued its Request for 
Proposals (RFP) for Maintenance Services for the Commission’s 
Telecommunications System, Toll Information System and Toll Lane Equipment 
to fifty-one firms expressing an interest in providing the requested maintenance 
services to the Commission; 
 
 WHEREAS, five companies attended a mandatory pre-proposal meeting 
and tour on April 8, 1999, and responses were received from two companies; 
 
 WHEREAS, the Commission’s chief engineer, director of management 
information systems and telecommunications manager have reviewed the 
proposals submitted and concluded, on the basis of the proposal and its  initial 
Schedule of Compensation which proposes the rate of $152,208.00 per month 
($1,826,496 per year)  that TransCore of Middleburg Heights, Ohio was most 
qualified to perform the services required and recommends that the contract be 
awarded to TransCore; 
  
 WHEREAS, the executive director has also reviewed the proposals 
submitted and concurs in the recommendation of the chief engineer, director of 
management information systems and telecommunications manager that the 
contract be awarded to TransCore on the basis of their superior technical rating 
and its above-mentioned proposed rates of compensation; 
  
 WHEREAS, the Commission has duly considered such recommendations; 
  
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT 
  
 RESOLVED that the Commission hereby selects TransCore 
of Middleburg Heights, Ohio, to furnish maintenance services at the initial 
Schedule of Compensation resulting in the rate of $152,208.00 per month 
($1,826,496 per year) for the Commission’s Telecommunications System, Toll 
Information System and Toll Lane Equipment and authorizes and directs the 
executive director and the general counsel to formalize a three-year contract 
commencing June 1, 1999, for the requested maintenance services, all in 
accordance with the terms and conditions of the Commission’s Request for 
Proposals and its response thereto. 
 
 

 

 
 (Resolution No.   18-1999 adopted April 26, 1999) 
 
 
 
 
 


